Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

April 21, 2020 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. \$3,870.42 from the Port Susan Middle School PTO to complete the installation of Water Bottle Filling Stations at Port Susan Middle School,
- 2. \$323.71 from the Museum of Northwest Art to cover transportation costs for the Elger Bay Elementary Third Grade museum visit on February 4, 2020,
- 3. \$484.06 from Twin City Elementary PTA for the Kindergarten field trip to the Everett Children's Museum on February 28,
- 4. \$432.06 and \$226.00 from the Utsalady Booster Club for the Eagle Enrichment Stipend for the "Three Piggy's Opera" in February and March, and transportation to the Village Theater for the First Grade field trip on February 26; respectively; and,
- 5. \$200.00 from the Arlington Garden Club in support of the Stanwood High School FFA program.